
Testimony in support of SB2137 
 
Mr Chairman and the members of the Senate Agriculture and Veterans Affairs Committee,​  
 
I am writing to encourage you to support this bill. I have read numerous reports on this subject 
and do not agree with the North Dakota Game and Fish. Yesterday I observed a herd of deer 
feeding together closely in a stubble field. There were more deer in that one spot than there 
were at one of my bait stations several years back when it was legal for us to do it. Please vote 
yes on SB2137 and thank you for your time. 
 
Darrell Olson 
1125 23rd St NW 
Minot, ND 


